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Clarification on Published News 

 

The news article titled ‘‘Despite specialist appointments, 

Tripura Sundari Hospital struggles to deliver full services,’’ 

published in the Tripura Observer newspaper on 21st July, 2025, 

has come to the attention of the Department of Health and Family 

Welfare. In response to the article and based on the information 

received from Tripura Sundari Sub-Divisional Hospital, Udaipur, 

the department would like to issue a clarification stating that 

currently, Tripura Sundari Sub-Divisional Hospital has clinical 

specialists appointed in General Medicine, Obstetrics & 

Gynaecology, and Orthopaedics, who are providing specialist 

services twice a week at the outdoor department. Besides that, 

they are also providing indoor and 24x7 emergency services. 

Moreover, minor orthopaedics and obstetrics & gynaecology 

procedures are proceeding smoothly at the minor OT. It is 

important to note that our well-equipped labour room and 4-

bedded antenatal services have been operational since the day of 

establishment of Tripura Sundari Sub-Divisional Hospital, 

Udaipur. The renovation work of this hospital’s Major OT Complex 

has already been finished. 
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